

May 15, 2024

Plot 72-F/2, 1st Floor, 9th Street, Jami Commercial, Phase VII, Defence Housing Authority, Karachi

Phone: +92-21-35311898, 35311777
Email: ti.pakistan@gmail.com
Website: www.transparency.org.pk

TIP2024/1505/1A

Mr. Syaed Imtaiz Husain Shah Additional Chief Secretary, Planning & Development Department Govt. of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa

Sub: <u>Invitation to Deliver Closing Remarks at a Capacity Building Training on Climate Sensitive</u>

<u>Budgeting and Climate Finance Transparency</u>

Dear Sir,

TI Pakistan is a national chapter of Transparency International (TI), a civil society organization dedicated to curbing both international and national level corruption. Transparency International is one global movement sharing one vision: a world in which government, business, civil society, and the daily lives of people are free of corruption.

Over a decade, TI Pakistan has been working to promote transparent and accountable governance in Pakistan by empowering citizens to raise their voice against corruption, forming partnerships, carrying out advocacy activities and building the capacity of grass roots partners. Among the many projects TI Pakistan is currently undertaking include Climate Governance Integrity Program, Public Procurement Monitoring, Legal Advice Centre, Strengthening Civic Voices for Good Governance and Accountability, and Sustainable Development Goals.

TI Pakistan Climate Governance Integrity Program (CGIP) aims to strengthen integrity and inclusiveness in climate governance and its main objects are:

- Make Climate Action Transparent and Inclusive
- Improve Climate Accountability
- Safeguard Climate Funding

In this regard, Transparency International Pakistan is organizing Capacity Building Training on Climate Sensitive Budgeting and Climate Finance Transparency. TI Pakistan would like to request you to join us to Deliver Closing Remarks from 01:00 am to 01:15 am. A draft agenda is enclosed for your reference.

The training will take place on Tuesday, June 11, 2024 from 9:30am – 1:15pm at a Serena Hotel, Peshawar.

Regards,

Mr. Kashif Ali

Executive Director

Transparency International Pakistan